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12th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

We have recently received an e-mail from the President of the Ansty Crick Club, telling us about a 

new pilot cricket programme they are starting for children with disabilities aged 5-11 years.  

 

They currently run a Super 1s hub for ages 12 years and above and collaborate fully with Sussex CC, 

the ECB and The Lords Taverners to deliver weekly cricket sessions that encourage teamwork, 

socialisation, exercise fun for the players and a communication network for the parent/guardians. 

 

The sessions they will run will very much focus on individual needs and abilities of the children and 

will be managed by the team who deliver the current Super 1s training. 

 

The sessions will commence in mid-May and will be held from 10.00am – 11.00am at Ansty Cricket 

Club. Parental attendance will be required.  Trainers and comfortable clothing will need to be worn 

but all other kit is provided.  

 

If parents and children would prefer to visit to see how the current sessions run before committing to 

play you are able to do that. 

 

They would like to offer children at Woodlands Meed the opportunity of being part of their new 

programme and they have many ex-students in the older Super 1s group. 

 

For further information, or to register a place, please email the Ansty Cricket Club on:  

 

anstyccdisabilitycricket@gmail.com 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Woodlands Meed 
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